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2 PUBLIC CONSULTATION OF CONSERVATION AREA APPRAISALS (AN212-2014) 
 
Four Draft Conservation Area Appraisals have been undertaken and the Director of City Development 
seeks the remit to consult with the local community and interested parties on the content of the 
appraisals and to report back with the results of the consultation process. 
 
The areas that have been reviewed include:  Maryfield Conservation Area, West End Lanes 
Conservation Area, West End Suburbs Conservation Area and Logie Conservation Area. 
 
As part of the appraisal, a number of minor boundary amendments have been proposed within the 
Maryfield Conservation Area and the West End Suburbs Conservation Area.  The amendments will be 
subject to public consultation prior to reporting back to the City Development Committee for approval. 
 


